Request for Qualifications for Phase 1
Environmental Assessment

Project Description:
Cabarrus Soil and Water Conservation District and Cabarrus County will be needing a
Phase 1 Environmental assessment on approximately 148 acres.

Qualifications and Proposal Requirements:

Qualifications relating to services will be due to Cabarrus County by 12 p.m. on March 20,
2022.

The responses should include the following:

Firm name and location of the office from which the work will be performed. If the proposal
is a combination of firms, please provide information for all parties involved.

Identification of key personnel with appropriate contact information.

Examples of experience with similar projects

Must be able to meet Cabarrus County Insurance Requirements

Submission Information:
Submissions should be sent electronically to Daniel McClellan at

wdmcclellan@cabarrruscounty.us
Additional questions may be directed to Daniel McClellan, 704-920-3301 or to email above.



